
Notice 

The President of the IARI Alumni Association cordially invites all esteemed alumni to the 

IARI Alumni Meet on 22nd June 2024 in New Delhi. This event offers a wonderful 

opportunity to reconnect with your alma mater, network with fellow alumni, and celebrate 

our collective achievements in the field of agriculture. Join us for a day filled with engaging 

sessions and cultural programs as we honour our shared legacy and envision the future of 

agriculture together. 

Please see the letter from Dr. R. S. Paroda, President, IARI Alumni Association. We look 

forward to welcoming you back to IARI! 

 


